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To: Nicole Wright <nwright@harvey152.org>

To Whom It May Concern:

| would like to notify you that | will not be returning for the position of Speech-Language Pathologist for
Harvey Public School District 152 for the 2019-2020 school year. | am taking a faculty administrative
position in speech-language pathology at a university in higher education.

Thank you very much for the opportunity you have given me to learn more about general education and the
MTSS system. | have genuinely enjoyed my time with the district, and | believe the experience has taught
me much about speech language pathology as well as special education.

Please let me know how | can be of help in the transition period. 1 wish you and the district the very best in
all future endeavors.

Best,

Camille Byrd O’'Quin, MA, CCC-SLP
Speech-Language Pathologist




